Mixed Doubles Strikes to go into effect for the 2025
League Championship Year

We've heard you in the yearly league survey, and in an effort to help maintain the integrity of the
Mixed Doubles league program, starting Dec 4th, 2024 for the 2025 League Championship
Year, the USTA League program will implement the NTRP Dynamic Disqualification process for
the Mixed 18 & Over and Mixed 40 & Over National Championship Advancing League Divisions.
The 2025 League National Regulations have been updated to reflect the NTRP Dynamic
Disqualification process in its appropriate rules. The Major Changes of the 2025 National
Regulations now include the following:

All National Championship advancing Mixed League divisions will enforce the NTRP
Dynamic Disqualification procedures in accordance with the USTA League Regulation
2.04.

The process in which a NTRP Dynamic Disqualification occurs in the Mixed 18 & Over and
Mixed 40 & Over National Championship Advancing League Divisions is the same as the
current process in the Adult Leagues that advance to the Championships. However, strikes
earned in mixed doubles, will not be combined with strikes earned in adult leagues, it will be a
separate.

NTRP Dynamic Disqualifications in the specified Mixed Divisions will support fairer playing
levels. This will keep the integrity of the USTA League Program intact so everyone will be

playing at a similar playing level!

Thank you and good luck for the upcoming season.



